
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] File OP.21.024/Z.21.048 - 8940 Bathurst
Date: February-28-22 10:34:06 AM

From: Shelley Shields > 
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 10:34 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] File OP.21.024/Z.21.048 - 8940 Bathurst

Hello
I have been a resident in Thornhill woods since 2005. I am extremely upset about the
recent massive application  by Medallion to build over 708 Rental Apartment units.
There are now 3 massive applications, by Jaffari, Medallion and Tridel, in a location
that was never identified by the City's official plan for intensification. 
We cannot support a development of this size in our community.  The streets in this
area are already fully congested during rush hours, and cannot handle additional cars
from this development. 
Also, has anyone thought out the parking?? The parking will be a nightmare.  There
will not be enough parking, which will inevitably spill over into the surrounding
streets.  
I'm all for affordable housing, but building 3 massive developments in this location is
insanity.  

Sincerely
Shelley & Daniel Shields
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